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PANTHERS! 
Sacred Heart Students Giving Back!  

During the 40 days of Lent, students brought in non-perishable food 
items. All of the food items were presented to Father John at our 
Easter Mass. These items will then be given to the Timmins Food 
Bank. Below, students present Father John with all of the food items. 
Great job Panthers! 

 

 


